
 
Iam a full time believer in the proper inclusion of the First People of this land, 
the many different Tribes of Aborigine. 
Irespect the Culture and grieve when we do gooders disregard their way of life.
The many and tragic problems are the product of the lie ‘that this land had no 
human beings when the English explorers arrived in 1788  with guns and 
rum!!!!!
 Please do not continue this traversity for another ten years. Listen to the many 
different communities, large and small and hear the real issues. 
There is wisdom in the groups. Things will not look the way we may like it, but if 
we really want what is best for our First People,let us remember that did a 
pretty good job of caring for their tribes   long before Abraham. 
Now let us take a look at the country and our Rivers  after 223 and a bit 
years.!!!!!!!1
Please no more of this kind of discrimination.
Please read this and thank for listening. Peace.
Patricia Adams RSM




